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Cargill Invests 4 Million in Emporia Kansas  
 
Emporia Expansion 
Cargill is excited to announce the next phase in our investment in our Animal Nutrition facility 
in Emporia, Kansas. We are now seeking approval for a 50,500 square feet warehouse 
expansion. This $4 million investment will greatly increase our shipping and receiving capacity 
at the facility. This expansion builds upon our growth in recent years. Since 2016, Cargill has 
invested significantly in equipment, improvements and new jobs, to meet the demand for 
increased production.  This investment will take place on a five-acre parcel, adjacent to our 
existing facility.  Emporia continues to be an important market location for Cargill, and we are 
pleased to continue to make investments in the region. 
 
About Cargill 
Cargill’s 155,000 employees across 70 countries work relentlessly to achieve our purpose of 
nourishing the world in a safe, responsible and sustainable way. Every day, we connect farmers 
with markets, customers with ingredients, and people and animals with the food they need to 
thrive. 
  
We combine 153 years of experience with new technologies and insights to serve as a trusted 
partner for food, agriculture, financial and industrial customers in more than 125 countries. 
Side-by-side, we are building a stronger, sustainable future for agriculture. 
 
 
 
Regional Development Association of East Central Kansas (RDA) Comments 
“Congratulations to Cargill Pet Food on their continued investment at their Emporia, Kansas facility” 
stated Kent Heermann, Regional Development Association of East Central Kansas (RDA). “The recent 
investment in new production equipment, and added workforce strengthens their commitment to the Pet 
Nutrition industry, and the Emporia business climate”.  
 
 

### 
 

Read more: Commissioners approve $4 million Cargill expansion 

http://www.emporiagazette.com/latest_news_and_features/article_881f297a-3584-5921-96e4-51df32dc565a.html

